
Dear Mr. Flannagan: 

our fi%Sc, Technical Rwiw Coxmi+-*~~ %-C.-t? meeting for our rnsta11ation 
Restoration Progzan (ilil) is scheduled for Tuesday, August 9, 
1988, at $984 at a location to Se announced. 

This meting trill include a background 'brief of the LR Program 
present&l by Ms. Gheq7l Baznette, representative from Atlantic 
DiVi.SiWl, Elaval Facilities Engineering Command, Yorfolk, 
Virginia; Colonel T. J. DaLzell and Mr. 3ob illsxander, Marine 
Corps Base, Camp Lejeunz rspreszntativss; and Mr. 90b Gregory, 
Environmental Science and Zngineering, rncorporated. 

pL4 

Me look foxwax? to working with you on this project and hope to 
s2.e you at this important meeting, If you should have ar,y qu~s- 
tions regarding this mzting, please contact Bob Afzxander or 
Sue Jaman , offiee of AC/S, Facilities, at (92.9) 451-3434. 

Sinceraly, 

Encl: 
(1) ESE Reports 
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